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Dome Viewing Policy 
 
The following document outlines the Milton Magic FC (MYSC) Dome Viewing Policy.  
 
Milton Magic FC and Dome management have created a policy to ensure the safety and provide an overall 
positive experience for players and parents during training sessions. Management ask coaches and 
managers to provide this communication prior to and throughout the season as a reminder. The Club and 
Dome management request parents/caregivers’ cooperation to not attend training sessions in the dome in 
order to ensure that the environment remains safe, eƯicient, and conducive to training. We encourage 
parents to embrace the shift towards allowing children to attend training sessions independently, like other 
sports.  We understand that some parents/caregivers or family members may live a considerable distance 
from the field are welcome to stay in the fieldhouse until training sessions are completed.   
 
This request seeks to address the following concerns:  
 

1. Limited Space Causing Risk of Injury: The available space for parents is limited, especially with 
the goals in place, leaving no room on the sideline and creating a risk of injury to bystanders.  

2. Safety and Emergency Evacuations: In the event of an emergency, staƯ and coaches will focus 
on attending to the players and additional parents/family members may create challenges when 
evacuation the field.  

3. Field Preservation: To preserve the new field, we require all visitors, players and coaches to 
adhere to the “no food or drink” policy.  

4. Noise Levels: With several teams on the field, the additional attendance of family members may 
cause distraction or disruption to the coaches’ ability communicate with players.   

 
Exceptions to the Rule: 

1. CK Dome: Parents are allowed to stay and watch on Tuesdays and Thursdays when there's 
suƯicient space. 

2. U8s: Parents can stay with their children until a month after indoor training begins, to ensure 
comfort and safety. 

3. Exhibition Games: Parents are welcome to attend and watch exhibition games inside the dome. 
 
Additionally, with multiple teams using the dome, we ask that parents/caregivers exercise caution in the 
parking lot, ensuring safety by driving slowly and adhering to pedestrian safety.   
 

 
 


